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Headteacher: Mrs P Scott

Tuesday 24™ January 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Year 4 - Forest Schools - off site visits

Year 4 have been given the opportunity to complete a 6-week Forest Schools enrichment programme.

Year 4 Rowan and Year 4 Spruce will be completing the programme in the local area, with school staff led by a
trained Forest Schools ranger.

There will be no charge for parents, and it will be completed during the school day.
The dates for each class are:

Year 4 Rowan (Wednesdays)
o 15" February

1%t March

8™ March

15™ March

22" March

29" March

O O O O O

O
Year 4 Spruce (Thursdays)

o 20" April
27 April
4™ May
25" May
8™ June
15™ June

O O O O O

All children will be provided with waterproofs (coat and trousers) to wear during the sessions.
They will also need to be suitably dressed for the weather. All sessions will go ahead, whatever the weather, unless
risk assessed to be too dangerous.

Children will need to bring in their 'kit' for their forest school session, on the morning of each session to be changed
into. Please put it in a plastic bag as it will more than likely become dirty.
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Suggested kit list:
e Hat, scarf, gloves
e Waterproof coat with a hood (useful to wear to keep the wind out, even if it isn’t raining) — provided by

school
e Waterproof trousers (recommended) — provided by school
e T-shirt

e Layers of long sleeve tops/warm jumpers/fleeces

e Trousers/leggings (wear both if cold)

e Sun cream/sun hat, as necessary

e  Wellies (or walking boots), warm socks (wear more than 1 pair if cold), extra insoles can also help keep feet
warm (old trainers may be ok in the warmer/drier weather)

e Bottle of water

e Hair tied back.

This is a great opportunity, and we are very excited to participate as Year 4.
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Mould and Mr Darby.
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